
From: Keri Green <kgreen@mind.net> 

Date: May 20, 2015 at 12:20:33 PM PDT 

To: <Beth.Reiley@state.or.us> 

Subject: HB 2509 

Dear Ms. Reiley: 

 

Please extend my opinion about HB 2509 to the Senate Environment Committee hearing HB 

2509 today. 

 

I oppose allowing Monsanto and other large agribusinesses to dictate to our state the use of their 

environment-killing products. 

 

GMO products cannot “co-exist” alongside non-GMO farms. Anyone who thinks otherwise is 

blind to the facts and in denial. 

 

I am for the Earth, as should be the ODA.  

 

Sincerely, 

Keri Green 

Eugene, OR 
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